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Principal’s Message 

I would like to start off by thanking our SCC for their continued hard work and 

dedication to Perdue School.  The Easter Challenge was a smashing success 

as we received so many sensational picture's from our students completing 

the various challenges!  Congratulations to the grade 4/5 classroom on win-

ning the classroom grand prize!! 

A late provincial budget, similar to last year, has pushed staffing and  stu-

dents course selection back into May.  Once we have finalized staffing, the 

process of meeting with our high school students and course selection will be 

a top priority.  I apologize for the delay, but there are still many        un-

knowns at this time.  Thankyou for your patience. 

I would like to take time to say “thankyou” to our staff.  As I reflect back on 

the school year and how much we accomplished…...well, I can’t say 

enough about our team.  They were asked to do so many “extras” this year 

and they never complained.  It was an amazing sight to see our staff working 

with our students and the positive vibes that were created between them!  I 

am truly blessed to work with them not only as colleagues, but as friends! 

                                                                              - Mr. C 

 

 

             

      

          

 

 



SCC Family Easter  Showcase! 

 

By Scarlette 







Town Clean-up 

May 10-12 

Sponsored by: 

 

The SCC would like to thank  

everyone for participating in our 

Family Easter Challenge.  We had 

such a great turn out and loved 

seeing the pictures of families 

and students having so much fun 

over the Easter break.   

Classroom Winners!! 

K/1 - Jax, Presley and Ellie 

2/3 - Henry, Tucker and Brady 

4/5C - Dallas, Ava and Alivia 

5B/6 - Gabe, Tyler and Jessica 

7/8 - Morgan, Emily and Aaron 

9/10 - Kylie and Brody 

11/12 - Maria 

Bonus Winners! 

Maverick, Daegan and Payton 

Classroom Grand Prize Winner! 

Mrs. Comerford's grade 4/5 

Perdue School SCC will be holding their 

Annual General Meeting virtually through 

Zoom on May 6th, 2021 at 6:30 pm. There 

are available positions if you would like 

to join, please call the school office to 

have a nomination form sent to you. If 

you would like to attend virtually, please 

contact Denise McBee at 306-656-4441 to 

have an invite emailed to you. 

Kindergarten Registration 

We are currently working on next 
years enrollment for                   

Kindergarten.  Children who are 
5years old as of Dec. 31,2021   

maybe eligible for kindergarten at    
Perdue school fall of 2021. 

If you have a child or know someone that is           
eligible please feel free to call or email the school.  

306-237-4311 

tanya.fyson@spiritsd.ca 

High School Exams 

June 23-28 

LAST DAY OF CLASSES 

JUNE 28 

                           REMINDER 

If we don’t pick up the phone 

please be sure to leave a message 

and we will return your call. 
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